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Our asks in the Victorian
election 2022

We call on candidates in the 2022 Victorian election to increase access to Accredited Practising

Dietitians across the health system including in mental health services and public hospitals.

We also call on the government to commit 5% of the health budget to preventive health. By
reducing chronic disease and improving the health of Victorians, we can reduce pressure on

hospitals and their staff, and support public health.

Read about our priorities in ourbriefing paper.

For more, read our media releases:

e New research grades the Victorian Government at a C+ on preventive health

¢ A hard pill to swallow: Newly elected Government must focus on future-proofing the

health of Victorians

Get in touch

If you have questions about our briefing paper, contact us at policy@dietitiansaustralia.org.au
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